
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FRN #0004-3337-12  
 
August 3, 2012 
    
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, DC 
 
Attention:  Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
RE: Illinois Consolidated Telephone Company Base Tariff    
 
With this letter, Illinois Consolidated Telephone Company, FRN #0004-3337-12, hereby 
transmits a complete copy of its Base Tariff FCC No. 2, Access Service, which includes 
all tariff changes effective as of July 2012 including changes through Transmittal No. 
157.  
 
All petitions, correspondence and inquiries in connection with this filing should be 
addressed to me at  936-633-6657 or wendy.williams@consolidated.com. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Wendy Williams 
Regulatory Relations Analyst 
 
Attachment:  Base Tariff 
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